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State Representative Marie Woodson Applauds City of
Hollywood for Support of Haiti

HOLLYWOOD, Fla. — State Representative Marie Woodson (D-Hollywood)
hails the City of Hollywood for its generous donation of a used truck to “Save North
West,” a nonprofit 501(c)3 based out of Miramar, that will assure its transport to Port-
de-Paix, Haiti where it will be used to haul trash off the streets. The acceptance of this
truck and photo opportunity will take place at the following:

Location: Balboa Street between A1A and Surf Road
Date: May 6, 2024
Time: 10:00 a.m.

“At a time where Haiti is facing so many challenges, I wholeheartedly want to thank
the City of Hollywood for providing this much needed truck that exemplifies a great
act of kindness and I know it will be put to good use,” said Representative
Woodson. “‘Save North West’ will be able to continue the great work of cleaning the
streets to keep the residents of Port-de-Paix healthy.”
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